
 

 

From the P&C 

The P&C Needs New Members! 

• The P&C would like to invite you to join either in 
an executive role (we will show you the ropes) or 
as a member. 

• Our aim is simply to raise money, share a cuppa 
and a laugh, to help purchase resources for all 
students to help with their education. No 
experience needed. You can even bring your little 
ones along too. 

 

We really would love to get to know you. Thank you and 
have a great week! 
Rebecca Abrahams (P&C Secretary) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week’s PBL focus is following adult instructions in 
all settings. 
 

Remembrance Day 
Our Senior students will host a Remembrance Day 
Ceremony this Wednesday 11 November, 2021. We will 
record this event and upload to the school Facebook 
page. 
 

NAIDOC WEEK 
The theme for NAIDOC  
Week (8 – 15 November)  
this year is ‘Always Was,  
Always Will Be’. This is an  
important opportunity to  
reflect and celebrate the 
celebrate the history, culture and achievements of First 
Nation peoples – recognising Australia’s Traditional 
Custodians.  
 

 
 
 
We welcome prospective 2021 Kinder students to our 
school from Week 6 to Week 9 each Wednesday 
between 9am-11am. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Cullen Bullen PS 
Student of the Week   
Congratulations to 
Addison Schobbe  
for being respectful, 
safe and responsible. 
Great job Addison!    

 
Friday Meal deal - This week’s special $5 Meal Deal 
mini sausage rolls, ice block, drink. 
 

Diary     
Week 5 
Tue 10 Nov NAIDOC celebrations 
Wed 11 Nov  Remembrance Day Ceremony . 
Week 6 
Tue 17 Nov National Bullying prevention week 
Wed 18 Nov Kindergarten Orientation 9am-11am 
Week 7 
Mon23-Fri 27 Nov Swim school each day 
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